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A message from the head teacher... 

Hi all, it’s a cold and crisp morning here at school after an exciting week in school, de-

spite being 2 weeks out from half term children’s enthusiasm for their learning re-

mains high and, as I’m sure as you heard at parent’s evening, children are making 

good progress.  

Thanks to all who came to parent’s evening, it was great to see so many engaged par-

ents and it was nice to meet lots of parents for the first time. If it was your first 

parent’s evening in Reception then I hope you feel assured by how your child has 

settled in, we think they have made a great start! 

Our Y5/6 residential to Kilvrough is fast approaching on the 21st October and excite-

ment is building. It will be my first time to Kilvrough but about my 15th residential in 

total! Kilvrough looks great and promises to be a very authentic coastal experience 

with caving, climbing and beach walks on the agenda. It feels quite a nice change 

from your standard PGL fayre. I hope the rain holds off, I’ve been checking the fore-

cast regularly! 

Attendance is much better this week, up to 98% so let’s keep it up! 

Have a great weekend.  

Mr Powell 

Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Headteacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Attendance  

Attendance was 98%  for last week and  

95% for the whole year. 

FOLS—Halloween BINGO  

FOLS are holding a Halloween BINGO night on Saturday 19th October at 1700, it would be 

great to see more parents attend. Bingo is at the Lewknor village hall, doors open at 5pm 

for 6pm start. Adult tickets are £6 includes a 6 booklet strip bingo ticket and child tickets are 

£1.50 includes 1 booklet.   FOLS raises around £7000 for the school annually and we use it 

to fund a panto trip and resources for the curriculum in school.  
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SMARTs winners for this week 

Basia’s cat joined us in the church too! 
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Another wet week in school! 
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But It stopped on Friday for some KS2 Hockey in the sun! 
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Happy birthday wishes on the playground. 
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Lower Juniors engaging in Maths talk on the carpet... 



Mr Powell 

PRAYER OF THE WEEK 

Dear God 

Thank you for the skills and characteristics that we have which 

can help us to solve problems and be a good friend. Enable us to 

use these skills to grow in understanding of each other and help 

each  other as much as we can.                                                                                    

Amen 

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 

Proverbs 3:5 - Trust in the LORD with all your heart and lean not on 

your own understanding. 

WORD OF THE WEEK 

Elusive 

Hard to find or capture  

https://www.biblestudytools.com/proverbs/3-5.html


DIARY DATES 
 OCTOBER 

Tuesday 8th October—Parents Evening  - 1530—1730. 

Wednesday 9th October—Parents Evening—1700—1900.  

Reception parents evening on Wednesday only. Not Monday as well due to small cohort. 

Monday 21st October to Friday 25th October. Kilvrough Residential Trip. Upper Juniors (Years 5 and 

6) 

NOVEMBER  

Monday 11th November—Remembrance service with war horses 

Friday 22nd November— ‘Big Me’ day 

DECEMBER  

Friday 6th December —Christingle Service  

Wednesday 11th December—Nativity performance—timing TBC 

Thursday 12th December—Nativity performance—timing TBC 

Friday 13th December—1520 — Purchase Christmas arts and crafts made by children for FOLS 

Tuesday 17th December — Whole School Christmas lunch  

Wednesday 18th December —Last day of school for pupils, school finishes at 1330 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


